
 

 

23 April 2024 
Our Ref: 10442753 

 

Day – Street Improvement Works – Robertson Road, Centennial 
Park 

 
Street: Robertson Road, Centennial Park  

Section: Intersections of Dibbs Street and Oxley Lane 

Duration: two months 

 

Works being done: 
•   Kerb and gutter   
•   Raingarden upgrade   
•   Garden beds 
•   Storwmater pit and pipes 
 
Some service investigation work will take place on 26 April 2024 from 7.30am to 3.30pm. 
 
The contractor, Sydney Civil will start work in about 2 weeks. Work will be carried out 
during the day between  7:30am and 5:30pm Monday to Friday, 7:30am and 3:30pm 
Saturday. The work is expected to take about two months to complete, weather 
permitting.  
 
We will work to minimise impacts during this time.  There will be some machinery noise, 
temporary restrictions to vehicle parking and changes to access for people walking.   
 
If there is wet weather, our contractors will try to start the work the next day. If unsuitable 
weather continues, we will update you on any changes to the schedule. 
 
You will still be able to access properties in the street. We will contact you if we need to 
temporarily restrict access to progress work. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation while we carry out these important works.  
 
Contact us  
 
For more information, please contact Sydney Civil community relations team on 1300 997 
858 or email community@sydneycivil.com  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Kane Helmers 
Program Coordinator 
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